From: W.B COLQUHOUN

Sent: Wed 7/10/2013 9:19 PM

To: Graham Wyatt

Subject: 13/00743/F 13/00781/F 13/00808/CLUE

Dear Mr Wyatt, 

As a long term resident of Sibford Gower I would like to object to the above applications on the following grounds:- The proposed development is on the car park of the former public house as specified in the public enqiry decision of 4/11/2012. and further enquiry of 22May 2013 due to report shortly.

This car park has been included with the entire building of Bishops End as an 'asset of community value' 

As the proposed sight is within the Sibfords conservative area and in my view it does not satisfy the legal requirement to presrve and enhance the character of the Conservation area.

Earlier applications to build in the 'Sibford Gap' have beenrefused.

The design and size of the proposals is totally out of keeping with the surrounding buildings.

In summary it appears that this application is designed as a means of evading planning law.

Yours sincerely

William Colquhoun 

Handywater House 

Sibford Gower

OX 15 5 AE

